TRANSNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF
CHRISTIAN COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS

December 21, 2023

Dr. Jay Oh, President
Daybreak University

321 S. State College Boulevard
Anaheim, CA 92806.

Dear Dr. Oh:

The following information is provided regarding the accreditation status and the approved programs of
Daybreak University (DU) with Transnational Association of Christian Colleges and Schools (TRACS).

The Transnational Association of Christian Colleges and Schools (TRACS) is recognized by the United
States Department of Education (USDE), the Council for Higher Education Accreditation (CHEA) and the
International Network for Quality Assurance Agencies in Higher Education (INQAAHE) as a national
accrediting body for Christian institutions, colleges, universities, and seminaries offering certificates,
diplomas, and associate, baccalaureate, and graduate degrees as well as distance education.

DU holds Accredited status as a Category IV institution. Accredited status is for a period of five years and
will expire on June 30, 2025. For Reaffirmation |, DU must complete a successful Self-Study, host an
Evaluation Team Visit, respond to the team’s Findings, Recommendations, and Suggestions, and appear
before the Accreditation Commission by 2025.

Daybreak University is approved to offer the following programs with the noted specializations:

e Post-Master’s Certificate in Counseling Program (36 quarter units) with the four
concentrations/emphasis as follows:

o Post-Master’s Certificate in Counseling Program in Marriage and Family Therapy (General
track)

o Post-Master’s Certificate in Counseling Program in Marriage and Family Therapy (Inner Child
Therapy track)

o Post-Master’s Certificate in Counseling Program in Imago Relationship Therapy (IRT), and

o Post-Master’s Certificate in Counseling Program in Human Sexuality and Sex Therapy (HST).

e Post-Doctoral Certificate in Counseling Program (36 quarter units) with the five areas of

concentration/emphasis as follows:

o Post-Doctoral Certificate in Counseling Program in Marriage and Family Therapy (General
track)

o Post-Doctoral Certificate in Counseling Program in Marriage and Family Therapy (Inner Child
Therapy track)

o Post-Doctoral Certificate in Counseling Program in Marriage and Family Therapy (Supervisor
track)

o Post-Doctoral Certificate Program in Imago Relationship Therapy (IRT), and

o Post-Doctoral Certificate Program in Human Sexuality and Sex Therapy (HST).

e Master of Arts in Counseling (90 quarter units)
o Marriage and Family Therapy
o Imago Relationship Therapy
o Human Sexuality and Sex Therapy
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e Doctor of Philosophy in Counseling (93 quarter units)
o Marriage and Family Therapy
o Imago Relationship Therapy
o Human Sexuality and Sex Therapy

e Intensive English Certificate Program (120 quarter units)

It is noted that Daybreak University has added instruction language. The instruction to the whole class is
in Korean and English.

Daybreak University is approved to offer its courses and programs via Distance Education as a Level Il
institution, which provides 50% or more of all courses offered, of all programs offered, or of total student
enroliment.

As of June 10, 2022, TRACS acknowledges the relocation of the main campus and notes the current
address for Daybreak University is:

Daybreak University

321 S. State College Boulevard

Anaheim, CA 92806.

The institution does not offer Correspondence Education.
The institution does not operate Branch Campuses.
The institution does not operate Teaching Sites.
TRACS acknowledges the closure of two remote Instructional Locations at:

o 135 South State College Blvd. Suite 200, Brea, California 92821 and

o the campus of Hope International University, 2500 Nutwood Ave, Fullerton, CA.
According to our records, DU is a not-for-profit university founded in 2012 and approved to operate by the
California Bureau for Private Postsecondary Education located in Los Angeles,
California.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the TRACS Office.
Sincerely,

Timothy W. Eaton
President

TWE/mils



